KENNETH P. PETERSON ATTORNEY AT LAW

1601 RUBLEE STREET* LA CROSSE, WI 54603 608) 781-1208*FAX: (608)781-7273

November 18, 2013

Judiciary and Administration Committee
400 No. 4" Street
La Crosse, W1 54601

Re: Waiver — Section 8.07(I)

To Whom It May Concern:

I have recently been notified by the City Inspection Department that my property located at 912
Cameron Street, La Crosse, has not been registered as a rental unit.

I purchased 912 Cameron Street in the early 1970°s. It has always been used as a rental house.
I’m asking for a hardship waiver be granted due to substantial and significant hardship caused by
the restrictions and a finding that the waiver will not unduly affect the integrity of the study or the
purposes for which this ordinance is enacted since it has always been a rental for so many years

already.,

Please, let me know when this item will be heard and what I need to do to proceed.

Very truly yours,
%W

Kenneth P. Peterson
Atiorney at Law
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